Chris O'Brien

From: KIRSTEN CHADWICK <kirstenchadwick@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:57 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

Chairman Abney and Members of the Finance Committee,

We oppose H8183. More taxes during a time of inflation and economic uncertainty is not the answer our
Representatives should be seeking. There is no economic analysis which would support why increasing taxes on this
single segment is helpful. In real terms, this is hurtful to our local economy and families who live and work in
Middletown and are highly dependent on the tourism generated by short term rentals. This legislation goes in the
wrong direction and we urge you to reject it. '

Thank you.
Kirsten & Peter Chadwick

517 Wolcott Avenue
Middletown, Rl 02842



